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Comments: I support this Withdrawal because it's mandatory to preserve all areas of Turtle Island for every future

generation and current generation as a whole. Land preservation is an absolute positive because it gives all

people the ability to enjoy ever facet of the world and land they live on. The Secretary of the Department of

Interior needs to do more to protect the lands we all call home because these lands are for all of us rather than a

select few of us.


